
Lenten Collection 
We are doing something different this year for our Lenten collection. 
For three Mondays, starting the first day back from spring break on 
Monday, April 1 through April 15, students and staff are invited to 
bring in an item from a designated list in exchange for the privilege of 
wearing jeans on those Mondays. The collection will go to the Care 
Store (housed at the William and Janet Strickler Nonprofit Center, 1114 
West High St.). They were very appreciative of our collection last year 
and were thrilled when we called and asked if we could help again this 
year. They provided a specific list of items that they need most. The list 
may be found here.  Please, no tooth brushes and tooth paste as they 
have a supplier for those and have plenty available. Thank you for your 
support of such a worthwhile cause. 
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